
   

 

 

   

  

Sacramental Policy 

Baptism: Parents wishing to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months’ notice. See Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos. 
Communion to the Sick and Housebound: If you know of anyone who is unable to get to Mass and would like Communion at home, 

contact Fr David or Angela Fairbrother 544146 for St Albans or Anne & Peter Rochford, 674234 for St Hugh’s. 

 
SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 

 

For those that have died: 

Please remember in your prayers those that have died.  

We especially remember Kathleen Nolan, Joan Calf and 

Ken Holtham.  Kathleen’s funeral was on Friday 28th July. 

Joan’s funeral service will take place on Thursday 3rd 

August at 10.15am at St Alban’s church.    Ken’s funeral 

service is on Tuesday 8th August at 2.00pm at St Alban’s 

church.  Please keep their families in your prayers at this 

difficult time. 

 
‘Day For Life’:  
The retiring collection held last weekend (23rd July) 
raised £191.33 in total.  Thank you for your kind 
generosity.    

 
Summer Events around Derwent: 

There are a number of free events in and around Derwent 

this summer.  Please see the notice boards for the list of 

events and services offered and the ‘What’s on Guide’. 

 
Derby Deanery Youth Choir: 

The Choir have broken up now for the summer months, 

and will reform again in September.  Our congratulations 

go to two of its members, Rachel Wilson and Olivia 

Cuomo who have both recently passed their Grade 1 

singing exams with flying colours.  Well done everyone! 

 
Derby Deanery Baptism Programme: 

The next Deanery Baptism Programme is on Tuesday 

19th September at St Alban’s Church from 7.30mpm to 

9pm.  Parents wishing to have children baptised soon will 

need to attend this evening of preparation.  Please make 

sure you are registered on the event – have a word with 

Fr David, Deacon Juan Carlos or with the parish office. 

 
Thank you for your 3 Peaks Challenge Donations: 

We raised a fantastic £866.66 from all three 
communities and our school for The Briars Catholic 
Youth Retreat Centre, in Crich – on behalf of Lisa & Fr 
David thank you for your kind generosity and support 
with this event. 

 
Harvest Festival at St Alban’s Church:  
On Saturday 2nd September we will be celebrating our 
Harvest Festival, beginning with Mass at 6.30pm.    
There will be a produce sale after in the Parish Centre.  
Anyone wishing to donate vegetables and produce from 
allotments and gardens are welcome to do so.  We 
would also welcome donations of any homemade jams, 
preserves, chutneys or similar items.  Look out for more 
information during the summer.  All proceeds will go to 
St Alban’s Church fund. 

 
 

Pope Francis' Mega Youth Poll: 

In 2018, Pope Francis will meet Bishops and others to 

talk about Youth, Faith and Vocational Discernment. At 

this gathering they will discuss how the Catholic Church 

can accompany all young people in their faith and help 

them to hear God’s call. I would encourage anyone aged 

between 13-29 years old to use the Mega Youth Poll so 

that you can tell the Catholic Church in England and 

Wales what life is like for you, your thoughts on faith and 

how we can help you to hear God’s call.  Please follow 

the link:  https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/schools-

youth-poll 

Collection Boxes: 
Please could you return any collection boxes, for Faith in 
Families or the Missio appeal to be counted over the  
next week or two.  As you may know, the old £1 coin 
goes out of tender in the autumn so we would appreciate 
the boxes being returned so that they can be counted 
and banked in good time.  Faith in Family boxes can be 
returned to Mary Chater at St Hugh’s, and Steve Endsor 
for St Alban’s and The Church on Oakwood and Missio 
boxes can be handed to Caroline Styles at St Hugh’s 
and Maureen Gray at St Alban’s or hand them in to the 
parish office.  Many thanks for your continued 
generosity. 

 
St Hugh’s Collection: 

From the collection on Sunday 23rd July; cash £196.00, 
envelopes £83.00, total £279.00 plus standing orders. 
Thank you for your continued generosity. 
 
Welcome to Five Days of Prayer with a Difference: 
Would you like to experience a retreat in daily life in the 
style of St Ignatius? The Nottingham Diocesan 
Spirituality Network are offering 5 days of Guided Prayer 
for St Alban's Parish. Starting on Tuesday 12th 
September 7.30pm to 8.30pm for the opening liturgy. On 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday there is an opportunity 
to meet with your prayer guide for half an hour each day. 
We end with a closing liturgy on Saturday 16th 
September, 2.30pm to 3.30pm. For more information 
and application forms please contact either Pat Orrell, 
Derek Hay or Angela Fairbrother (07813 584213) 

Spiritual Healing – St Joseph’s: 
We warmly invite you to join us for our regular evening of 
spiritual healing in St. Joseph's Parish Centre, Burton 
Road on Wednesday 2nd August at 7.30pm. We pray for 
each other in a relaxed atmosphere and there is an 
opportunity for individual healing if you wish to. It is a 
chance to have some quiet prayer time. We finish with a 
cup of tea or coffee.  
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SACRAMENT OF 
RECONCILIATION: 

St Alban’s and St Hugh’s 
The Sacrament of 

Reconciliation is available  
on request. 

 
 Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament & Confession:  

Thursday 

 from 6.00pm - 6.45pm  

Nottingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees – Company Number 7151646 Charity Number 1134449 
Registered Office: Willson House, 25 Derby Road, Nottingham. NG1 5AW 

 

Welcomers for Sunday 6th August 
St Alban’s 10.30 am Pam Carberry  Cathy Dobridge 
    

Readers for Sunday 6th August 
St Hugh’s 9.00 am Domini Gregory  

St Alban’s 10.30 am Chris Miles Karen Billyeald 

Oakwood 5.00 pm  Andrew Fran 

Counters St Alban’s Nick Carberry Pam Carberry 

Cleaners  St Hugh’s Anita Gorman Kath Johnstone 

Flowers St Hugh’s  Volunteer  

 

 

 
Seventeenth Week in Ordinary Time – 29th/30th July 2017 

YEAR A (Weekdays Cycle 1) – DIVINE OFFICE WEEK 1 
 

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

St Alban’s Church – Chaddesden 
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, Derby, DE21 6ET                               www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

The Church on Oakwood 
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, Derby, DE21 2DF                        www.thechurchonoakwood.org 

St Hugh’s Church – Borrowash   
68 Derby Road, Borrowash, Derby, DE72 3HB                             www.sthughborrowash.org.uk 

 

Contact 
Parish Priest: Fr. David Cain  
Post:  St Alban’s Presbytery,  
           Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 6ET 
Tel:     01332 672914 
Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk 

 

 
 
 

 

Parish Deacon: Rev Dr Juan Carlos Valer 
Tel:     0791 7283143 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
 

Office Administrator: Amanda Wilson 
Tel:     01332 672914 
Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk 

 
 
 
 

   

   

 

Patients in our Hospitals: 

If you know of anyone in 
Hospital who would like a 
visit from the Chaplain, 
please use the following 
numbers: 
Royal Derby Hospital: 
Contact switchboard on 
01332 340131 or Sister 
Mary 01332 346920 
Grove Community 
Hospital: Fr Mark 
Brentnall  01332 574474 
Nuffield Hospital:  
Fr John Trenchard on 
01332 343777 
Kingsway Hospital: 
Fr Malachy Brett on 
01332 514107. 
Alternatively, you can 
have a word with Fr David. SANCTUARY LAMPS: 

The Sanctuary Lamps burn in for Derek & Loreta Hay's Intentions 
at St Alban’s.  Please keep them in your prayers. 

 

 Services, Mass Times and Intentions for the Coming Week 
Saturday 29th   6.30 pm*  St Alban’s St Alban's Parish Community for their 

support & prayers 

Sunday   6.30 pm  St Ralph Sherwin (Separate Intention) 

 30th   9.00 am St Hugh’s Geraldine O'Shea RIP 

  10.30 am St Alban’s Mary & John McEvoy RIP 

  10.30 am English Martyrs (Separate Intention) 

  5.00 pm  Oakwood The People of the Parish 

Monday (St Ignatius) 31st   7.00 pm St Alban’s Ann Marshall RIP 

Tuesday (St Alphonsus Mary 

de Liguori)) 
1st   No Mass    

Wednesday  2nd   9.30 am St Hugh’s Stephanie Toni Intentions 

Thursday  3rd    9.30 am St Hugh’s Service of the Word and Holy Communion 

  10.15 am St Alban’s Funeral Service for Joan Calf RIP 

  7.00 pm St Alban’s Audrey Essex RIP (Months Mind Mass) 

Friday (St John Vianney) 4th  9.30 am St Hugh’s The Greaney Family's Intention 

Saturday 5th   6.30 pm*  St Alban’s The People of the Parish 

  6.30 pm  St Ralph Sherwin (Separate Intention) 

Sunday  6th   9.00 am St Hugh’s Anne Crompton (Jenny & Olivia) 

  10.30 am St Alban’s Rob Thorne RIP 

  10.30 am English Martyrs (Separate Intention) Website 

  5.00 pm  Oakwood Pat Malone RIP 

*6.30pm celebratory Mass at St Alban’s when two priests are available for the East Derby Cluster 
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